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June 23, 2009 
 
FINRA - Financial Industry Regulatory Authority 
  
 
 
 FINRA - Financial Industry Regulatory Authority: 
 
I am a licensed insurance professional and registered representative. More 
importantly, I am a taxpayer and voter. I am writing to you because I strongly 
object to expanding FINRA's suitability obligations to recommendations that do 
not involve securities.  
 
This issue is part of the current debate on regulatory changes to avoid future 
financial catastrophe and to give the public a fighting chance when working with 
financial professionals who may not have in mind their clients' best interests. 
 
In addition, it appears that lawsuits and related expense to taxpayers may likely 
result from this proposed expansion of suitability rules. 
 
Please weigh carefully the worth of these and countervailing views before 
deciding his matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Denwood Parrish 
3212423372 
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